
Parent Action required       Date: 23rd May 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: 2017/18 Years 5 & 6 Extended Visit To Colomendy : Wed 1st – Fri 3rd November 2017 
 

We are delighted to announce that we will be taking the Year 5 & 6 children for an extended visit to 
Colomendy in Denbighshire for 3 days, 2 nights between Wednesday 1st and Friday 3rd November 2017.  
It is an extremely popular venue for schools and it will be a great opportunity for your child to 
experience a wide range of interesting, fun and character-building activities in a safe environment.  
Some of the activities planned may include kayaking, orienteering, archery, bushcraft, camp fire and 
climbing.  For those children that have already been, we are looking at a range of different activities. 
 

If at all possible, we would like every child to participate in this visit.  The total cost will be £120.00 to 
include accommodation, transport, all meals, the hire of equipment and instructors.  This cost has been 
subsidised by the school and is half of what we would have to pay if we went in the summer term.  If 
you will find it easier to pay in instalments, these can be made any time and receipts will be issued so 
that you can keep track of how much is left to pay.  Any cheques should be made payable to Wirral 
Borough Council, not Sandbrook Primary. 
 

Please do not let finance or nerves be an issue affecting your child’s participation.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please arrange to see me as soon as possible.  All money for this trip needs to be 
paid by Friday 8th September 2017.  This may seem early, but this is the date by which we have to pay 
the final balance to Colomendy.   
 

We will have a parent information evening before we break for summer which we will invite you to 
nearer the time.  The children are also welcome to come to this. 
 

In the meantime, we would be grateful if you could complete the permission slip and return it to school 
as soon as possible.  We will need a non-refundable deposit of £25.00 by Friday 9th June to secure your 
child’s place. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

C Temple 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Permission Slip: 2017/18 Year 5 and 6 Extended Visit to Colomendy    £25.00 deposit 
 

NAME OF CHILD ……………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the extended visit to Colomendy from 1-3 November 2017. 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer   Date …………………… 
 
PLEASE PRINT NAME ……………………………………………………….. 
 

Declaration: 
I understand that the teacher in charge of the group will be acting in ‘loco parentis’ and in the event of an accident I agree to my child 
receiving emergency treatment which may include the use of anaesthetics and blood transfusions, as considered necessary by the medical 
authorities present. 
 
I understand that the Metropolitan Borough of Wirral is insured in respect of its legal liabilities only, and that there is no personal accident 
or other cover. 
 

-   - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
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